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Welcome to CORVETTES UNLIMITED 
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Happy Birthday! 

 

Joanne Kinsey  3/6 

Jerry Zerns  3/6 

Kathy Austino 3/21 

Barry Holman 3/24 

Ken Fisko  3/24 

 

 

 

Happy Anniversary 

 

Bob & Kathy Aussenberg  3/20 

Joe & Linda Betterelli  3/25 
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March 10, 2021 Monthly Meeting Minutes 
 
Club President, Beverly Taormino welcomed everyone to our Zoom meeting.   
 
 

 
 
 
 
Members who “Zoomed” in were: Kathy & Bob Aussenberg, Dave & Joanne Kinsey, Ken Tomasello, 
Beverly Taormino, Tim & Debbie Gasparovic, Connie Camp, Cookie & Ted Trembley, Jerry & Diane Zerns, 
Tom & Jean Brown, Frank Hignutt and Darlene Fedosick. 
 
 

Events/Activities:  

Beverly opened the meeting stating this year we are offering free membership to our 2020 members and 
anyone else interested in joining in 2021 as long as they own a Corvette. New membership cards are being 
mailed out. 

Kathy Aussenberg stated the treasury is fully funded. 

Bob Aussenberg did receive mail for our insurance renewal which Kathy will take care of. 

Frank Hignutt is doing well and thanked everyone for their cards and good wishes. 

Attending members decided to continue with our Zoom Meeting for April. We will decide month-to-month 
when we feel comfortable having in-person meetings again. Possibly in May…….. 

Beverly discussed a possible trip to Niagara Falls, but staying on the US side. She will look into planning a 
trip there for the club, etc.   

We need an ambassador for the NCM (National Corvette Museum) and Debbie Gasparovic is interested. 
She received an application from the museum and is currently working on it.  

If anyone has any ideas for a day trip, please contact Beverly or one of the board members and they will 
help you if you request it. 

We have to do our corporation filing for the club this year. Beverly will be meeting with the board members 
to do so. 



 

OCEAN CITY, MD: Cookie sent out an email to everyone with the information for making your reservations 
for October 14-17th. This year we are staying at the Grand Hotel. Contact Cookie if you need further info. 

Please check the club calendar on our website www.corvettesunlimitednj.org for details about our planned 
events. 
 
Meeting was adjourned by Debbie Gasparovic and seconded by Darlene Fedosick.  
 
 

 
 
Our next official club meeting                        
scheduled for Wednesday, 
April 14 at 7:30 p.m. Please watch 
your email for further details 
regarding this meeting. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

PLEASE JOIN US NEXT MONTH! 

 


